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Little Stoke Primary School

Little Stoke Lane

Little Stoke

South Gloucestershire

BS34 6HY

Tel. 01454 866522
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Headteacher: Mrs A Sargent

Website:   www.littlestokeps.co.uk    

Email: admin@littlestokeps.co.uk
Advertisement for Lunchbreak Supervisor
Start Date:  As soon as possible 
Salary:  £2,996
Grade: Hay 13

Contract: Permanent
Hours:  6 hours 40 minutes per week – 11.50pm-1.10pm, daily

Required as soon as possible a Lunchbreak Supervisor to join our friendly lunchtime team, including play and pastoral staff. 

The successful applicant will enjoy working with children, be flexible and cheerful when under pressure.  Your responsibilities will include supervising children in the dining hall, playground and indoors during wet weather.  You will be actively supporting and encouraging the imaginative and creative play activities and sporting games during the lunchtime period.   

We can offer you:

· A friendly, enthusiastic and fully supportive team of staff.

· Fantastic school grounds, including Forest School area and expansive playground and school fields.

· Commitment to your professional development.

· The opportunity to be part of the whole school development.

We welcome applicants to come to visit the school prior to applying. Please contact the school on 01454 866522 to arrange a visit.  

The school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the safety and welfare of children and young people.  All staff and volunteers are expected to share this commitment and all appointments will be subject to appropriate vetting, including an enhanced DBS disclosure check.

Some roles may need to comply with the ‘Childcare Act 2006’ and the ‘Childcare (Disqualification) Regulations 2009’ where additional disclosure information is required.
Closing date: 
Monday 4th November 2019 at mid-day
For further information and an application pack please visit the school website www.littlestokeps.co.uk or email the school on admin@littlestokeps.co.uk
Please return completed application forms to the above email address

or by post to Little Stoke Primary School, Little Stoke Lane, Little Stoke, Bristol, BS34 6HY.  The school is closed during the summer holidays but post and emails will be opened on return at the end of August.
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